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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

19 February 2018 

Excellency, 

Following consultations with Member States and the Secretary-General H.E. 
Mr. Antonio Guterres, I have the honor to inform you that I will convene an informal 
meeting ofthe General Assembly to hear a briefing from the Secretary-General on his 
report on "Peacebuilding and Sustaining Peace" contained in document A/721707-
S/2018/43. 

The briefing will take place on Monday, 5 March 2018, at 3:00PM in the 
Trusteeship Council Chamber. Your personal participation at the briefing will be 
highly appreciated. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


